
 

Call Anytime – Day or Night 

(561) 667-2900 

We take our role in the community seriously and try to make every effort to ensure our 

clients are taken care of but also that our technicians are safe.  

Some of The Things We Are Doing 

1. We are asking you to please avoid physical contact with our technicians during the 

time of the appointment. We will greet you with a warm smile, but not a handshake at 

this time. 

 

2. Technicians will be using hand sanitizer when sinks are not available, Gloves, and shoe 

covers. They have Clorox wipes and other disinfectant cleaners provided to them for 

their tools and trucks.  

 

3. If technicians are sick or not feeling well, they have been instructed to stay home. For 

this reason, we ask for your understanding with regard to scheduling. 

 

4. We are asking each client when making an appointment if anyone in the home is sick, 

not feeling well currently or recently. We are happy to reschedule any appointments if 

anyone is sick or under quarantine.  

Call our office at (561) 667-2900 We thank you in advance for your patience during this 

most challenging and unprecedented time.  
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